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22 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Whole School Curriculum Day Trip Allocation – Thursday 25 May 2023 
Year 9 – The Design Museum 

 
We are pleased to confirm that your child has been allocated the Design Museum for their 
curriculum activity on Whole School Curriculum Day, Thursday 25 May 2023.   
 
Travel arrangements and further details: 
 
Students must make their own way to Surbiton Station on Thursday 25 May 2023 where they will be 
met by the members of staff who are accompanying them to the Design Museum.  They do not need 
to come to school first.  Your child must arrive at Surbiton Station no later than 9.40am when they 
will be registered.  Students and staff will then travel to the Design Museum by public transport 
(National Rail, underground and walking).  Students are permitted to wear their own clothes, and 
must adhere to usual school mufti rules ensuring they are dressed appropriately for the weather 
and in comfortable attire. 
 
Students should bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water as they will not have the option to 
purchase food while they are on the trip.  Students may wish to bring a small amount of spending 
money for the gift shop, although this is optional. 
 
Staff and students will vacate the Design Museum at approximately 2.00pm, with the aim to return 
to Surbiton Station for approximately 3.00pm.  Students will need to make their own arrangements 
for travelling home from Surbiton Station. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do get in touch via email: 
laura.kelly@tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss L Kelly 
Senior Assistant Head/Head of Upper School 
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